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For Immediate Release September 13, 2023 
 

MCTXSheriff Attempts to Identify Aggravated Robbery Suspects 
 

The Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office is attempting to identify the below-pictured suspects in 
reference to an aggravated robbery that occurred at 1423 Northpark Drive, Kingwood, Texas on 
September 5, 2023.  Upon arrival, Deputies learned a suspect entered the business with a handgun 
and forced the employee to exit the store with him.  A second suspect then entered the store and 
stole cash from the office.  The suspects then fled the scene in a white Jeep Grand Cherokee L 
with black rims. 

If anyone recognizes these suspects or has information on this aggravated robbery, please contact 
the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 option 3 or Multi-County Crime 
Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP [7867] and refer to case # 23A263102. 
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